
 

 

 

 

 

20th March 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Congratulations! After six years of hard work, your child is almost ready to graduate from Johnstone High School. 

Like you, we are very proud of all they have achieved in their time at secondary school, and we would like to invite 

you to join us in celebrating their success at our forthcoming graduation ceremony.  

The graduation ceremony will take place in the school on Friday the 21st April at 3.30pm. After the ceremony, 

parents/carers and graduates are invited to join staff for light refreshments.  

Tickets are limited to two per S6 pupil and remaining tickets will be balloted. Tickets must be ordered by 6pm on 

Wednesday 29thth March and will be issued to pupils on Monday 17th April.  

To order your tickets, please follow the QR code or link below.  

    https://forms.office.com/e/kY3ZrRaERh 

May I take this opportunity to draw your attention to the arrangements for the last week of school for S6.  
 

• Monday 17th and Tuesday 18th April will be learning and teaching days and pupils are expected to attend as 
normal.  

• Wednesday 19th is S6 dress up day. The agreed theme will be communicated via the S6 MS Team. Pupils 
should attend classes P1-4 but can visit other classes P5-6 to get their shirts/scrapbooks signed.  

• All S6 pupils are invited to attend a visit to Lapwing Lodge on Thursday 20th. This has been funded by the 
school and pupils will be treated to outdoor activities and a barbecue.  

• On Friday 21st, pupils should attend school during P5 and 6 only. This will be a rehearsal for the graduation 
ceremony which will then take place after school.  

 

We hope that S6 will enjoy the events planned for their last week at Johnstone High School. We are looking forward 

to celebrating with them and their families and wish them all the best as they move on to the next chapter of their 

lives.  

Many thanks for the support you have offered the school during your child’s time at Johnstone High. As ever, please 

contact us if you require any further information about the arrangements detailed above.  

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

Gemma Davidson 
Depute Head Teacher 

https://forms.office.com/e/kY3ZrRaERh

